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PRESIDENTôS MESSAGE 

 

Finally.. Spring is here.. Letôs go fishing !!!  

What a weird start to spring, weather 

wise.. 

A special Thank You to Joel & Jennifer 

Wilson for hosting our CATC Spring 

Show in Asheville NC.  For those folk that 

attended the NFLCC Winter Fest Tackle 

Show in Pigeon Forge back in January it 

was COLD !! But, the show was well at-

tended and some deals were found and 

some money was spent. We and some 

other folks cut out early due to a winter 

snow storm coming across the moun-

tains, but I did enjoy lots of room trading 

and visiting with old friends. Visiting with 

old friends is one of my favorite things 

about any lure show that I attend and it 

might be one of yours as well. For those 

that attended the CATC Spring Show in 

Asheville NC , I hope you enjoyed the 

new venue were the show was held. 

CATC will not have another show till No-

vember of this year. So.. Be on the look-

out for that great find and the one collect-

able that you have been looking for. May-

be this will be the year. My wish for you is 

that you and your family have a safe and 

happy summer with lots of fishing stories 

that we can talk about at our next show. 

Till thené Get Hookedé 

Hack Hensley 

Thanks to 

Jennifer 

and Joel 

Wilson for 

hosting our 

spring 
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